FALL TAIZE VESPERS SERVICE,
OCT. 4 AT 5PM
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The Spiritual Formation
e Committee invites you to
-y Tees”  participate in a reflective
prayer service where we contemplate
our Christian call to justice and peace
on World Communion Sunday, Oct. 4.
If you've yet to join us for one of
our Taizé -style services (Good Friday
or Blue Christmas Vespers), this type
of service is one of sacred music,
prayer, scripture, and silent meditation.
The slower tempo and repetition of
music encourages us to break away
from our hurried pace and breathe in
the presence of God. Childcare will be
provided upon request.
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Join us this Saturday,

Sept. 26, from 8am-2:30pm at
the Presbytery of the Pacific’s
Mission Event at Westminster
Presbyterian as we take a closer
look at how we can address
root causes of poverty both
locally and globally. For more
information and to sign up, visit
www.pacificpresbytery.org or
contact Rev. Travis Overbeck at
travis@westwoodpres.org.




